
Fri 5/1/2015 11:00 AM
To: Deputy Elliott
From: Deane Bouvier
Subject: Power Distribution

Mana,

It is the consensus of the Tech Team to use the RigRunner power distribution units and
power pole connectors for each power supply at all installations. They are what most of
us use in our home stations and are readily available from HRO. They also would allow
us to recover more easily should failures occur. Fuse values can be adjusted based on
the particular radios connected. Assuming that's OK, can ISD add them to the
previously submitted repair requests or do I need to update all of them?

Thanks,

Deane

5/1/2015 1:30 PM
Sir, I will have to look into this more. If the boss is ok with it, he would have ISD order
the parts and do the work. Thank you for all of your help.

Mana


